VARIMA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

P. 0. 80X 438

YARIMA, WASH. 98901 PH. 248-2021 June 22, 1964

Mr. Ted Robertson
Republic Publishing Co.
P, 0. Box 1618

Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Robertson:

We of the Fort Simcoe Flag Day Committee would
like to express our deep appreciation for the fine
coverage given our program.

Without the extensive coverage given us we
would not have had the great attendance that we had.

We would like to thank you for all the work done
by your staff, especially the fine efforts of Click
Relander, in publicizing the program, therefore assur-
ing the success of our Fort Simcoe Flag Day.

The success we had in our program this year and
the large attendance encourage us in our plans to
make this an annual event.

Sincerely,

il

/' JOE CARSON, Chairman
Fort Simcoe Flag Day
Committee




